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16th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 6 Mosque Visit – Monday 29th November 2021 
 
As part of our RE unit ‘Rituals’ which is centred around the Islam faith, we will be visiting 
the Abubakr Jamia Masjid Mosque in Southampton on Monday 29th November.  This trip 
will form an integral part of our RE unit and the children will be able to explore the mosque 
with an experienced guide and ask questions. 
 
We will leave school at 9.00am so please can the children arrive at school promptly at 
8.35am and go straight to their classroom for registration.  
 
Full school uniform must be worn and please provide your child with a packed lunch. The 
children will be asked to remove their shoes in the mosque.   
 
As this trip takes place on the same day as the school’s Odd Socks Day, we ask that the 
Year 6 children wear their plain school socks in the morning and bring odd socks in their 
bags to wear in school in the afternoon only. 
 
To cover the cost of this visit, we should be grateful if you would make a contribution of 
£8.00 via Scopay by Monday 22nd November 2021. Any parent with financial difficulties 
should write in confidence to the Headteacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Charlotte Hartley 
 

Charlotte Hartley 
 
Year 6 Leader and Deputy Headteacher 
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